
September 18, 2021

Goose Lake Annual Meeting

 President Terry Livingston called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm
followed by the pledge of allegiance.

Present: Terry Livingston, Tom Morris, Barb Peters, Dave Darner,
Jim Arnold, Dave Barker, Marie Stover, Mike Poeschel, Kyle
Oakes, Gabby Kerr, Dave Bogash Phil Sheedy, Lisa Anderson. Dan
Rezabek.

Absent: Jim Papesh, Tom Haas, Mike Dunbar.

The results of the election was announced as follows:
Votes cast 47

Tom Morris-       28
Dave Darner-      41
Doug Fite            38
Kyle Oakes         40
Phil Sheedy         36
Dan Rezabek-     39

New officers were sworn in by Goose Lake association Secretary.

The President recognized and thanked all of the Veterans in
attendance for their service.



A tribute to Jim Grady and Kathy Grady for their many years of
service, Jim on chairing the Safety and Social committees, and
Kathy for her work with the Social Committee. They will be missed.
Also Todd Sula, past President Tom Sula’s son and volunteer in the
association.

Terry Livingston  recognized exiting board members Jim Papesh,
Mike Dunbar and Tom Haas for their service and welcomed Doug
Fite new board member. He also thanked members who have
volunteered their time to the committees: Rich Cambruzzi, Joe
Turk, Mike Bozack, Brian Recker, Ed Gergits, Kim Henderson,
Lisa Flannagan, Jeff Dukes, Tom Mosey, Ben Grant, Rich Bulicek,
John Yanites.

Phil Sheedy went over fish stocking orders.

President announced there is 2 director openings on the board.
 

Dave Barker made a motion seconded by Phil Sheedy to adjourn the
meeting at 8;22pm Motion carried

Respectively submitted, Barbara Peters Board Secretary 


